Mecole §, Cahill
56 Mine Road
High Bridge, Mew Jersey 08829

June 27, 2022

High Bridge School District
40 Fairview Avenue
High Bridge, New Jersey 08829

Dear Dr. Hobaugh and Members of the High Bridge Board of Education,

Please accept this letter as notice of my resignation from my position as the High Bridge
Elementary School’s nurse. It is with great sadness that | will not be returning for the
2022-2023 school year.

| appreciate the opportunity to work for the High Bridge School District for the past
fifteen years. It has been my great pleasure to work with, develop relationships with and
care for the amazing staff, students, and families of High Bridge. | have loved my job as
school nurse and had hoped to finish my nursing career here. Unfortunately, the recent
actions and changes being made by the administration have caused me to make the
very difficult decision that | can no longer work for the District.

Please know that | will assist in transitioning a new nurse to the position in any way that
| can.

Sincerely,

Nicole Cahill



